
Seattle / King County Clinic 
 
 
 
The Seattle/King County Clinic returns for its 10th year on April 24-27, 2025, and will provide FREE 
dental, vision, and medical services to anyone who struggles to access and/or afford care on a first-come, 
first-served basis at Seattle Center. No ID or proof of income, insurance, or immigration status is required, 
and patients do not need to be residents of Seattle or King County to receive care. Interpreters will be 
available. 
Please spread the word to your community about this important event: 
  

• Printed patient flyers (in multiple languages) and wallet sized cards in English and 
Spanish are available to be ordered and mailed to your organization for FREE for your 
distribution. 

o Please fill out this form (https://forms.office.com/r/EVs6tWySS5) by 
March 1, 2025 if you would like to place an order. 

• Head to seattlecenter.org/patients and download: 
o Social Media Graphics (in our 13 top languages) 
o Patient Flyers in English, Amharic, Arabic, Chinese (Traditional), 

Chinese (Simplified), Dari, French, Khmer, Korean, Marshallese, Oromo, 
Portuguese, Russian, Somali, Spanish, Tigrinya, Ukrainian, and 
Vietnamese. 

o Newsletter & Social Media Text to make it easy to spread the word on 
your channels! 

• Follow Seattle/King County Clinic on social media and reshare posts and updates: 
o Facebook: facebook.com/skcclinic 
o Instagram: @seattlekingcountyclinic   
o X: @seattlekingcountyclinic 
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